
Hi Adam

Please find attached our letter dated 28 November 2019 with regard to the above DA.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any queries.

Regards

Charles Zhang

enc 0036-A1219-LtrCouncil28.11.19_NeighbourDA.pdf

M H D P ARCHITECTS
Level 2, 271 Alfred Street North
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060
(t) 9955 5608
(f) 9955 5063
(e) architects@mhdp.com.au
(w) www.mhdp.com.au

Mark Hurcum : Reg. No. 5605

The contents of this email (including any attachments) are privileged,
confidential and for use by the intended recipient only. If you receive this
email in error, please notify us and remove it from your system. We have
taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses but
advise you to conduct your own checks. We do not accept any liability for
loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Sent: 28/11/2019 4:28:25 PM
Subject: Objection re DA2019/1111 - 135 Seaforth Crescent, Seaforth
Attachments: 0036-A1219-LtrCouncil28.11.19_NeighbourDA.pdf; 




